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Independence Foundation 
Issues $25,000 Challenge Grant 

The Independence Foundation has just issued a challenge 
grant to the AIDS Law Project-challenging us to raise $25,000 in 
new money over the next year, which they will match dollar for dollar. 
That will bring the total raised to $50,000. 

Money raised through this campaign will help ensure that the 
Law Project can continue to fight for the rights of the growing 
number of people with HN / AIDS who call the Law Project every day 
seeking help. Last year we served 300 more people than the year 
before. As the AIDS epidemic continues to ravage our communities, 
we expect to serve even more people this year. 

''New money" is defined by the challenge grant as gifts from 
new donors or small family foundations and increased gifts from 
current donors. 

It's an exciting and difficult challenge. We need your help to 
make it happen! We have a limited time to raise the money, so please 
act now. Rise to the AIDS Law Project Independence Challenge and 
make a gift in the enclosed envelope. Every new dollar you donate 
will be matched by the Foundation-doubling the size of your gift! 

SmithKJi,ne Beecham honored the AIDS Law Project with a $40,000 Community Health IMPACT 
Award for "inn1JUative, community-based health care solutions. "Pictured at the awards ceremony in 
February 1999 are (1,eft to right) David Stout, president of SmithKJi,ne Beecham Pharmaceuticals, 
North America; AIDS Law Project Executive Director Nan Feyler and Board Member Sandra 
Thompson; and Dr. Diane Jokasky, director and vice president of SmithK/,ine Beecham Pharmaceuticals. 












